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Evans, Rebecca

From: Sylvia Bone 
Sent: 09 April 2024 08:04
To: West Burton Solar Project
Subject: Farm land destruction 

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
This planned solar farm will result in preventing good productive vegetable growing, it’s planned to be on farm land 
that is at present growing vital crops that would otherwise have to be imported. It would mean destruction of land 
that is so productive when solar power can only be produced in summer time when power is used less. Power 
produced in that way cannot be stored. What is the use of that? the country needs more power in the winter, so 
unnecessary to destroy farm land. If it goes ahead, farmers will lose their livelihood and the country will be short of 
locally produced food. More imports just to line a few pockets!! 
Please consider stopping this solar monstrosity, country side is more important than lining a few pockets, these 
people give no thought to the country as a whole. 
Sylvia Bone. 
Sent from my iPad 




